
Sunday 10th August 2025 
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year C 

St Benedict’s Inner Newcastle Parish: Sacred Heart Cathedral, Newcastle West; St Joseph’s Church, The Junction; 
St Mary, Star of the Sea Church, Newcastle; Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, Tighes Hill.  
Mayfield Parish: Christ the King, Mayfield West. Stockton Parish: St Peter-in-Chains, Stockton. 

Our Clergy  

Fr Greg Barker, Parish Priest 
Fr Anthony Coloma, Assistant Priest  
Deacon Kevin Gadd 

Regional Office - St Benedict’s Centre 
 

25 Farquhar Street, The Junction 
PO Box 6, The Junction 2291 
P: (02) 4979 1101  
E: newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au 
W: www.newcastlecatholic.org.au 
W: www.sacredhearthamilton.org.au 

After hours emergency phone: 0494 390 653 

Our Staff 
Anne Warren (Business Manager) 
Margaret Cox (Reception & Administration) 
Daloras Howes (Administration) 
Elul Tecle (Administration) 
Peter Davies (Administration) 
Dr Anne Millard (Music, Liturgy, Sacraments) 

Bereavement Team:  
Margaret Cox, Gail Lovell, Christopher Gregory, 
Margaret Beard, Margaret Newton, Anne Millard   
(02) 4979 1252 

St Joseph’s Pastoral Team:  
Contact the Parish Office 

Promoters of Safeguarding: 
Louise Outram 
Adele Rubino 
Cynthia Tamonan 
Sr Kath Williams rsm 

Our Parishes incorporate suburbs located on the traditional country of the Awabakal and Worimi peoples. We 
acknowledge their cultural heritage, beliefs and continuing relationship with the land, pay respect to their Elders 
past and present, and commit ourselves to work together for reconciliation and justice. 

Relocation of Parish Office 

On 25 August the Parish Office will move 
from 25 Farquhar St The Junction to 242 
Parry St Hamilton, situated between the 
Cathedral Columbarium and the 
Diocesan Offices. 

The office will be closed for two to three days. Phone 
and email contact details will remain unchanged. 



Please send prayer requests and items for the Bulletin 
to the Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesdays. 

Prayer Requests 

Recently Deceased: Angela Cottier 
Anniversaries:  Eden & Marie Brice, Joan 
Dawson, Peter Kozickys, Josie Bird, Helen 
Lochrin, John Lawler, Janet Bryant, Irena 
Ivanovic, Maree Martin, Sr Pauline Murray 
rsm  

Prayers for the Sick: Jeremy Eden, Bill Murphy, 
Braxton Rayner, Patricia Gillett, Carlo Rossi, Tui Innes, 
Sr Ann Daley rsj, Raymond Morley, Louise Hall, Phil 
Riordan, Twon Nguyen, Eileen Jennings, Gwen 
Haggerty, Nick Fazzini, Doreen Mason, Sr Patricia 
Boland rsj, Rose Gathercole  

Names may be placed in “Prayer Requests” by contacting the Parish Office. Please 
refer to the Policy Document on the Parish website - visit 

www.newcastlecatholic.org.au/downloads. 

The Parish Diary…(for the week ahead) 

19th week in Ordinary Time 

Mon 11 Aug           St Clare, virgin 
 8:15am Mass @ The Cathedral 

Tues 12 Aug    
 8:15am Mass @ The Cathedral 
 9:00am  Mass @ Stockton  

Wed 13 Aug  
 8:15am Mass @ The Cathedral 
 9:00am [No Mass @ Mayfield West] 

Thurs 14 Aug    St Maximilian Kolbe, priest, martyr 
 8:15am Mass @ The Cathedral 
 9:30am Funeral Mass for Angela Cottier @ 

Stockton 
 1:30pm Mass at Charles O’Neill, Mayfield West 

Fri 15 Aug The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 8:15am Mass @ The Cathedral 
 9:15am Mass @ Stockton (with school) 
 10:15am Mass @ The Junction (with school) 
 11:00am Exposition, Adoration & Reconciliation @ 

The Cathedral (until 12 noon) 
 12:05pm Mass @ The Cathedral 
 6:00pm Mass @ Mayfield West 

Sat 16 Aug 

 9.15am Mass @ The Cathedral, followed by the 
Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help, 
followed by Reconciliation 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sat 16 Aug 
 5:30pm Vigil Mass @ The Cathedral 
 5:30pm Vigil Mass @ The Junction 
 5:30pm Vigil Mass @ Mayfield West 

Sun 17 Aug  
  7:30am  Mass @ St Mary’s 
 8:00am   Mass @ Tighes Hill 
 9:00am   Mass @ Stockton 
 9:30am  Mass @ The Cathedral * 
 11:00am Italian Mass @ The Junction 
 12noon Polish Mass 
 5:00pm Mass @ The Cathedral  
 5:30pm Vietnamese Mass @ Mayfield West   
  (no Mass 17 Aug; Mass on 24 Aug) 

* Livestreamed on the Cathedral’s YouTube channel—

www.youtube.com/c/SacredHeartCathedralHamilton and on 
the Diocesan website. 

Our Beloved Dead  

We remember those in our Columbaria whose 
anniversaries occur in August.  

At Sacred Heart Cathedral: 

At St Joseph’s: 

Betty Smith 
Clare McDonnell  
Margaret Bailey 
Eileen Baxter 
Helena Esther Caskey 
Mary Corlis 
Patricia Ethel Davis 
Laurence Bede Dowling 
Noel Dowzer  

Kevin Doyle  
Cyril Fernando 
Anne Elizabeth Meighan 
Marie O'Callaghan 
Francis Page 
Thomas Rae 
Mary Mcadoo 
Norma Walters  

Betty Caelli 
Zofia Ciszek  
Czeslaw Ciszek  
Lynda Corrigan 
Joan Adele Daly 
William (Jack) Everleigh 
Aileen Gilbert 
Nesta Haggerty 
Kathleen Hart 
Margaret Hogg 
Harry Kilner 
Leon Lakomy 
Thi Kim Loan Le 
Mary Loscocco 

Teresa Losurdo 
Anthony Mangioni 
Maree Ann Martin 
Mark Murphy 
Henry & Ivy Petherbridge 
Ashleigh Powter 
Sheelagh Ruggero 
Madeleine Savage 
Veronica (Rhona) Seath 
Robert (Bob) Smythe 
Kathleen Trenaman 
Marjorie Wakely 
Julie Wylie 

Eternal rest grant unto them and may perpetual light 
shine upon them. May they rest in peace, Amen.  

Next Week’s Readings: 
Jer 38:4-6, 8-10 

Heb 12:1-4 
Lk 12:49-53 



From the Parish Priest 

Dear Parish Family, 

It was a real joy for me this week 
(Thursday) to join with San 
Clemente Catholic College and St 
Dominic’s Catholic College as they 
together celebrated the feast day 

of St Dominic Guzman. Some of you might remember 
that traditionally this feast was celebrated on the 8th  
of August. When Mary of the Cross MacKillop was 
canonised, the 8th in Australia was given to her as her 
feast day, and St Dominic was ‘bumped’ to the 3rd. You 
may know our three schools in Mayfield (St 
Columban’s, St Dominic’s and San Clemente) are 
founded in the charism of St Dominic; and the 
Dominican Sisters as founders taught, lived, ministered 
and preached amongst the children and their families. 
It was awesome to have Sr Pat, Sr Moira and Sr Jenny 
present with us. 

There is no surprise in how talented our young people 
are and a gift to hear them pray, sing, lead and 
celebrate. I watched one young man from St Dominic’s 
Catholic College very proudly, devotedly and with 
great care carry the school candle to the front with the 
much bigger young men and women of San Clemente. 
It was a proud moment for me as he took his place in 
the liturgy and on behalf of his classmates. St Dominic 
would have been proud, if I can be bold enough to 
speak on his behalf, at the way our young people 
‘preach’ the gospel through not only participating in 
the liturgy, but also their daily lives.  

The Feast of Mary of the Cross Mackillop is a time, too, 
where we remember the good works of Australia’s 
first saint. I always like to mention Fr Julian Tennison-
Woods as co-founder of the Sisters of St Joseph. Mary 
Mackillop faced immense trials and opposition to her 
and her ministry as an educator of the poorest of the 
poor amongst the early colonists. Julian preached a 
retreat in one of the parish churches in the Catholic 
Parish of the Huon Valley where I was Parish Priest – 
his handwriting marking the numbers who attended 
can still be seen in the woodwork that once supported 
the main door of the Sacred Heart Church in 
Geeveston.  

He and Mary both were tireless preachers, taking the 
Word to the margins of society. Mary’s motto of 
‘never seeing a need without doing something about 
it’ is probably the most quoted of her sayings, and if 
you ask any child educated under the charism of the 
Sisters of St Joseph, not only can they quote it, but 
they also know how it is lived. Most of the Parish 
schools were visible in the Cathedral on Friday as 

Bishop Michael celebrated this remarkable woman 
and the priest who founded this remarkable religious 
order. 

We know that preaching has two parts to it – what we 
say, the minor part, and what we do, the hardest part. 
Preaching is transformative – life changing, world 
changing, a lived reality. The young always step up 
when asked and always respond when invited to be 
generous with their goods, resources and humanity. 
Our saints and their witness have left a legacy for our 
young people to follow. In their name let us continue 
to pray for peace. 

Greg, Parish Priest. 

Welcome to Our Newly Baptised! 

We joyfully welcome those receiving 
the Sacrament of Baptism this 
weekend. May the Holy Spirit 
continue to guide and strengthen 
you as you and your family walk in 
faith with us.  At Immaculate Heart 
of Mary, Tighes Hill: Ignatius Casson. 
At Sacred Heart:  Sophie and Chloe 
Davis, Levi and Noah Evans, Millie 
Jolliffe and Willow Pryde 

Dear Parish Family, 

Mrs Angela Marie Cottier, a 
member of the Stockton Parish, 
will be farewelled and celebrated 
in a Mass of Christian Burial on 
Thursday 14 August in a celebration commencing at 
9.30am in St Peter in Chains, Dunbar St, Stockton. 
Family, friends and parishioners are invited to attend. I 
know you join with our parish family in offering our 
prayerful condolences to Angela’s husband Peter and 
their children Anne, Vicki, and Daniel. It was not so 
long ago that Angela was proclaiming the good news 
as a reader and assisting with distribution of 
communion as an extraordinary minister. The regular 
9.00am Mass in Stockton is cancelled.   

Prayerfully yours,  Fr Greg 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers 
of Communion  

Formation for those who were unable to attend our 
previous sessions will be held on Sunday, 17 August at 
3.00pm in Sacred Heart Cathedral. This is an informal 
opportunity to have a conversation around process 
and rosters. Anyone thinking these ministries might be 
for you is invited to attend, as well as those who have 
been generously volunteering for ever. 



Jubilee Pilgrimage 

Pilgrimage to Sacred Heart Cathedral 

While the Cathedral is open to all every 
day of the year, we have added a special 

opportunity for prayer during the Jubilee Year. Join us 
for Vespers at 5pm on the first Thursday of each 
month, concluding in November: Remaining dates are  
September 4, October 2, November 6.  

 

Share Your St Mary’s Story – A Pilgrimage of Hope 
 

As one of the designated pilgrimage churches, St 
Mary’s Star of the Sea holds a rich and cherished 
history. During this Year of Hope, we invite you to 
share your personal stories, memories, and photos 
that connect you to St Mary’s. Help us celebrate the 
journey by sending your reflections to 
newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au or via 
https://tinyurl.com/StoriesStMarys 
or the QR code. 
Let your story be part of the tapestry of 
faith and hope woven through 
generations. 

Christian Meditation at Tighes Hill 
 

This is non-denominational - everyone welcome. 

WHEN: Monday afternoon 3.30 for 3.45 start. 
WHERE: Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, 16 Tighes 
Tce, Tighes Hill. 

The session begins with guided relaxation exercises; 
then we have a reading from Fr John Main which leads 
into 20 minutes of silent meditation. 

View, Chew, and Chat  

On Wednesday, 13 August, we 
meet for Lectio Divina. All 
welcome! To participate, please 
email the parish office.   
newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au  

Book Club 

Book Club takes a break in September. 
We next meet on Sunday, 5 October, to 
discuss A Gentleman in Moscow by Amor 
Towles. If you would like to participate in 
book club meetings, please email: 
newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au  

Wednesday Rosary  

Pray the Rosary each Wednesday after 
8:15am Mass in Sacred Heart Cathedral.   

Men’s Rosary Group 

The Men's Rosary is held the first Saturday of every 

month following Mass and Novena at Sacred Heart 

Cathedral. For more information contact Jason on 

0499 854 928. 

Living Waters Meditation Centre  

A Christian Meditation Centre at 
34 Kenrick Street, The Junction, 
which offers meditation sessions 
on Wednesdays at 7.30am and 
Fridays at 11.00am. After 
meditation on Fridays, Lectio Divina, a personal 
interaction with Sacred Scripture, is offered. For more 
information: Carmel Moore rsj 0412122297.  

St Joseph’s Prayer/Discussion Group 

We meet next on Thursday, 28 
August, at 9.30am in the parish centre 
at The Junction. All welcome. Please 
contact Janet on 0435 518 671. 

Parish Luncheon 

Parish Luncheon at Souths Leagues Club, 
Llewellyn St, Merewether @ 12.30pm 

on Monday 18 August. All welcome. Inquiries to 
Maureen (Tighes Hill) on 0412 673 151.  

Praise & Worship Experience 
Sacred Heart Cathedral 24 August, 2:30pm  

Supported by Mackillop Parish Charlestown, 
the Catholic Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle 
invites you to come and experience Praise 
and Worship, a beautiful opportunity to 
experience and express our Catholic faith 
through music, led by local worship leaders. 
All welcome! For more information and to register 
visit https://tinyurl.com/CDMNpraiseandworship 

Children’s Formation  
The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd – Beresfield 29-31 August  

The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd is offering a 

formation opportunity for those interested in 

facilitating faith formation of children aged 3-12. The 

central aim of this faith formation program is to 

enable the child to experience and form an authentic 

relationship with God using sensory rich materials. 

Level One course is for adults working with young 

children. It is a pre-requisite for Levels Two and Three 

that cover training for the formation of 6-12 year old 

children. Contact Siubhan Sadler on 0432 477 181 or 

email chisholm.atrium@gmail.com.  

mailto:newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au
https://tinyurl.com/StoriesStMarys
mailto:newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au
mailto:newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au
https://tinyurl.com/CDMNpraiseandworship
mailto:chisholm.atrium@gmail.com


Food Baskets for the Needy  

Items of dry goods or tin food can be 
placed in the blue bins located at our 
churches. When donating please check 
expiry dates. We request that you do 
not donate peanut butter. Any of the 
following non-perishable items are welcome: UHT milk, 
cereal, spreads, tinned goods, pasta, rice, pasta sauces, 
tea, coffee, biscuits, custard, jelly, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, soap, shampoo, conditioner, deodorant. 
Thank you.  

Hunter Men’s Rosary Crusade Camino  

When: 30 August  
Where: Sacred Heart Cathedral, 10:30am  

Pilgrims walk to Immaculate Heart 
of Mary, Tighes Hill, and return to 

Sacred Heart Cathedral 
around 1pm. Use the QR 
code to register and join 
in. 

From our Safeguarding Promoters 

This week, your attention is drawn to ReachOut - the 
leading online mental health service in Australia 
supporting young people (12-18 years). 

Despite good intentions, many families avoid 
meaningful chats. For many, the biggest fear is saying 
the wrong thing or being a burden. According to Linda 
Williams, Clinical Lead at ReachOut, “Shared activities 
like meal time or while in a car can make 
conversations more natural.” 

Linda has provided dinner conversation tips: 
• LISTEN FIRST: The focus should be on being ready 

to listen rather than to try to fix things. 

• ASK LIGHT POSITIVE QUESTIONS: Try “What are 

you looking forward to?” 

• DON’T WAIT FOR A CRISIS: Regular conversations 

with people about things that matter build trust 

and strengthen relationships. 

• NOTICE CHANGE: Changes in mood, sleep patterns, 

or interest in things they normally enjoy can be a 

sign that something is up. 

Reachout for young people to chat anonymously, get 
support, and feel better, is at  
https://au.reachout.com/ 

ReachOut Parents provides accessible online 
information and resources covering a range of topics 
that are most relevant to teenagers.  
https://about.au.reachout.com/our-services/parents  

2-day Theology of the Body Retreat  

Join Simon Carrington (Fire Up Ministries) – one of 
Australia's top Theology of the Body speakers – for a 
powerful 2-day retreat at St Mary of the Cross 
Function Room, 7 Milson St, Charlestown. 

Friday 29th August, 6:30pm–9:30pm  
(Rosary at 6:00pm optional) 
Saturday 30th August, 10:15am–4:30pm  
(Mass & Rosary at 9:00am optional) 

Free entry, with lunch and refreshments provided. 
Explore the beauty of St John Paul II’s 
vision for love, the body, and human 
dignity. Spots are limited – register to 
avoid missing out! Register here via QR 
code. 

Donation Options 

From time to time we receive bank account detail 
requests from parishioners who wish to make 
donations to the parish via direct deposit. Details are 
provided below for the individual parishes, should you 
wish to donate in this way. 

Account name: CDF          BSB: 066739 
Account number: see below* 
Reference: Donation [Surname] 

*Account numbers: 
Newcastle Parish – A/c no: 100008696 
Mayfield Parish – A/c no: 100007169 
Stockton Parish –  A/c no: 100003308 

The Chuckle 

I envy people who grow old gracefully.  They 

age like a fine wine. I’m ageing like milk: 

Getting sour and chunky. 

WANTED: Administration Assistant  

This is a part-time role within the 
organisation of the Sisters of St Joseph, 
Lochinvar, 3 days per week – Monday to 
Wednesday, 9.00am – 4.00pm. Weekly 
hours are 19.50.  Workplace is located at the 

Congregational Centre, 85 Albert St, Warners Bay. 
Wage is based on the Modern Award – Clerks – Private 
Sector Level 3. The role involves extensive use of 
MYOB software for both invoicing and payroll. For 
further details contact Mark Noonan ph.49484063, 
email: Mark.noonan@ssjl.org.au. 

Books to Give Away 

Parishioners are invited to select any of 
the books in the collection currently held 
in the parish centre at The Junction, to 
keep or pass on to someone who may 
wish to have them. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fau.reachout.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cpeterg.davies%40mn.catholic.org.au%7C05ab76183b724aded84308ddd4d113fe%7Ce75462c772464f49b60e47a498eea9d6%7C0%7C0%7C638900716647893391%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabout.au.reachout.com%2Four-services%2Fparents&data=05%7C02%7Cpeterg.davies%40mn.catholic.org.au%7C05ab76183b724aded84308ddd4d113fe%7Ce75462c772464f49b60e47a498eea9d6%7C0%7C0%7C6389007166479026


Diocesan Resource Centre  

Opening Hours: Mondays and Fridays, 10am to 5pm. 
Open 1st & 3rd Saturday of each month, 10am to 
2pm. cnr Tudor and Parry Sts, Newcastle West.  

All resources are available to borrow; and 
are searchable on the library catalogue, 
which can be accessed through this link:  
https://tinyurl.com/DOMNLibrary 
OR use the QR code. 

Diocesan Events Page 
https://tinyurl.com/cdmnevents  

Australian Catholic Youth Festival  
Melbourne 29 November – 3 

December  

Expressions of interest have opened for 
100 young people across the Diocese of 
Maitland-Newcastle to join Bishop 
Michael for ACYF25 - a national 
gathering of Catholic youth, from Grade 10 through to 
25 years old. The experience provides young people 
an opportunity to come together and connect whilst 
deepening their faith and relationship with Jesus. It’s 
not a conference; it’s a Catholic festival. For more 
information and to register visit: https://tinyurl.com/
ACYF25 

NATSICC Assembly  

The Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle is proud to be 
partnering with the National Aboriginal & Torres Strait 
Islander Catholic Council (NATSICC) to host the tri-
annual NATSICC Assembly taking place on Monday 29 
September - Friday 3 October at Rydge’s Hunter 
Valley, on the lands of the Wonnarua people. 

The NATSICC National Assembly is an opportunity for 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Catholics to come 
together with those who journey 
alongside them in the Church to celebrate 
the gifts that First Australians bring to our 
Australian Catholic Church.  
https://tinyurl.com/NATSICCassembly 

Decorate Your Space!  

Our Parish communities are invited 
to decorate a space that uniquely 
reflects their commitment to 
children’s safety and wellbeing in line 
with the theme of National Child Protection Week 
‘Every conversation matters: Shifting Conversation to 
Action’, for the chance to win some fantastic prizes.  

You can find information about entry requirements 
and how to enter at: 
https://tinyurl.com/NCPWDecorate 
Entries close at 6pm Sunday 14 September.  

Liturgical Life of the Church:  
Celebrating Revelation – 16 & 23 August  

All with an interest and desire to learn more about 
liturgy are invited to join the final unit of the Christian 
Formation Course 2025. Explore and reflect on the 
principles of Catholic liturgy over two consecutive 
Saturdays with Sr Louise Gannon & Fr Andrew 
Doohan. For more information and to 
register visit -   https://tinyurl.com/
CDMNChristianFormation 

Registration closes 11 August. 

One-Day Event  

Come and Be Spiritually Renewed - A One-Day Event, 
with The Catholic Guy, Bruce Downes, Are you 
longing for more in your spiritual life? Do you need 
space to breathe, reflect, and hear from God? Join 
The Catholic Guy, Bruce Downes, for a powerful 
afternoon of encouragement, prayer, and personal 
spiritual renewal.  
Where: Mary MacKillop Place, North Sydney  
When: Saturday, 16 August /12.00 pm – 4.30 pm  
Register at: BruceDownes.org/auevents  

aMeN caMiNo – MYALL COAST  
Saturday 6 / Sunday 7 September  

Experience an aMeN caMiNo weekend walk during this 
year's Season of Creation at the beautiful Myall Coast. 
Suitable for both beginner and practiced walker, with 
opportunities for prayer and reflection in nature, set 
amongst the beautiful wildflowers and gorgeous 
coastline. Join us for one day or two, 
walking 5km or 12kms. Start and end point 
is St Stephen’s Catholic Church, Tea 
Gardens. Learn more: 
https://tinyurl.com/CDMNamencamino 

 

Billings LIFE  

An invitation to join a special one-hour webinar 
during  Natural Fertility Awareness Week 2025.   
If you are dreaming of growing your family join us to 
discover how the  Billings Ovulation Method® can 
support your journey to pregnancy.   

To register and to find more information please click 
on the link: 
https://tinyurl.com/BillingsLifeBoost 

An invitation email will be sent to prior to the webinar 
on Monday 18th August.  

https://tinyurl.com/cdmnevents
https://tinyurl.com/ACYF25
https://tinyurl.com/ACYF25
https://tinyurl.com/NATSICCassembly
https://tinyurl.com/NCPWDecorate
https://tinyurl.com/CDMNChristianFormation
https://tinyurl.com/CDMNChristianFormation
https://tinyurl.com/CDMNamencamino
https://tinyurl.com/BillingsLifeBoost


Safeguarding 

The Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle has an abiding commitment to promote the safety, welfare and wellbeing of 
children and vulnerable adults. Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns for a child or 
vulnerable adult please contact the Office of Safeguarding: 02 4979 1390, or email 
childprotection@mn.catholic.org.au or visit  www.officeofsafeguarding.org.au  

mailto:Madie.Leeming@mn.catholic.org.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.officeofsafeguarding.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAnne.Millard%40mn.catholic.org.au%7C23741ee154f940a1ec3808db4b58f396%7Ce75462c772464f49b60e47a498eea9d6%7C1%7C0%7C638186617629612629%7CUnknown%7


Our Catholic Schools 

St Joseph’s Primary School: Karen McGinlay (Principal) 
Union Street, The Junction NSW 2291 
(02) 4961 2827 
www.merewether.catholic.edu.au 

Holy Family Primary School: Ann Jackson (Principal) 
Pell Street, Merewether NSW 2291 
(02) 4963 3009 
www.merewetherbeach.catholic.edu.au 

St Columban’s Primary School: Penny Banister (Principal) 

Church Street, Mayfield NSW 2304 
(02) 4968 3315 
www.mayfieldsc.catholic.edu.au 

St Peter’s Primary School: Michael Punch (Principal) 

Dunbar St, Stockton NSW 2295 
(02) 4928 1861 
www.stockton.catholic.edu.au 

St Francis Xavier’s College: Greg Ptolemy (Principal) 

Parkway Avenue, Hamilton NSW 2303 
(02) 4961 2863 
www.hamilton.catholic.edu.au 

San Clemente High School: Emma South (Principal) 
78 Havelock St, Mayfield NSW 2304 
(02) 4014 7300 
www.mayfieldsanc.catholic.edu.au 

St Dominic’s Catholic College: Rachel Jones (Principal) 

76 Havelock St, Mayfield NSW 2304 
(02) 4968 1295 
www.mayfieldsd.catholic.edu.au 

Today’s Liturgy 

 
Entrance Antiphon:  Cf. Ps 73:20,19,22,23 

Look to your covenant, O Lord, 
and forget not the life of your poor ones for ever. 
Arise, O God, and defend your cause, 
and forget not the cries of those who seek you. 

 

First Reading: Wis 18:6-9 
Just as you struck our enemies, you 
made us glorious by calling us to you. 

 

Responsorial Psalm: Ps 32:1. 12. 18-20. 22. R. v.12 
(R.) Happy the people the Lord has chosen to be his 

own. 
1. Ring out your joy to the Lord, O you just;  

for praise is fitting for loyal hearts. 
They are happy, whose God is the Lord, 
the people he has chosen as his own. (R.) 

2. The Lord looks on those who revere him,  
on those who hope in his love, 
to rescue their souls from death, 
to keep them alive in famine. (R.) 

3. Our soul is waiting for the Lord.  
The Lord is our help and our shield. 
May your love be upon us, O Lord, 
as we place all our hope in you. (R.) 

 

Second Reading: Heb 11:1-2, 8-19 
We will look for the city designed and built by God. 

 

Gospel Acclamation: Mt 24:42. 44 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
Be watchful and ready: 
You know not when the Son of Man is coming. 
Alleluia! 

 

Gospel: Lk 12:32-48 
See that you are prepared. 

 

Communion Antiphon: Ps 147:12,14 
O Jerusalem, glorify the Lord, 
who gives you your fill of finest wheat 

 
© The scriptural quotations are taken from the Jerusalem Bible, published and 
copyright 1966, 1967 and 1968 by Darton Longman and Todd Ltd and Doubleday 
& Co Inc, and used by permission of the publishers.  
The English translation of the Psalm Responses, the Alleluia and Gospel Verses,  
and the Titles, Summaries, and Conclusion of the Readings, from the Lectionary 
for Mass © 1997, 1981, 1968, International Committee on English in the Liturgy, 
Inc. All rights reserved. 

Bequests 

To help our Catholic Pastoral Region continue its 
mission of proclaiming the Good News, you might 
consider including us in your Will. You just need to 
specify which parish(es) you would like to help. 

Parish Census & Planned 
Giving Forms 

You can use the link or QR code to 
complete and submit the form online. 
https://tinyurl.com/newcparishcensus  

Do we have your Email address? 
Fr Greg would like to communicate news, views and 
events with parishioners. Simply email 
newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au, including 
the church you usually attend, indicating 
your permission for us to record your email 
address. 

Planned Giving Tax Receipts  

Tax receipts were sent on Wednesday, 30 July, to 
those who requested them for the 2024-2025 financial 
year. We used email where possible – and others were 
sent via Australia Post. If you requested a receipt and 
have not received it, please contact the parish office 
on 4979 1101  
or via email to newcparish@mn.catholic.org.au 
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